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Good morning to the assembly.
I would like to start by addressing the inappropriate behavior of one representative. 
One would hope that a sensible adult, regardless of their job, would know that a child 
should be allowed to grow up without being harassed. Regardless of that adult's 
opinions or politics, every child in Maine should be granted the same chance to a safe,
private childhood.
With that being said, this representative apparently does not feel this is true of some 
of Maine's children - at least not those she can benefit from politically by identifying 
and then disseminating to the Internet. Her recent press tour and her refusal to remove
the post that has started this serves to solidify this. With this in mind, I am writing in 
to show my support for LD 537.
Representative Libby, I am a native Mainer and I am a mother. You do not speak for 
every parent when you think that parents do not want our children interacting with 
trans children, be it in sports or in our schools. I hope in time you will grow and learn 
to see this.
Thank you everyone for your time.


